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Comments: Don't strip protections from northern Idaho rivers

 

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forests,

 

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forest, 

 

I was born and raised in Idaho and have since moved to Alaska, despite being a regular visitor to my home state.

The rivers throughout Idaho were an invaluable resource to me since I was a kid. The rivers in the Clearwater

watershed were particularly incredible, wild, and wonder places. They are some of the finest places left in the

country, protected from development that would harm their essential character.  

 

I support the designation for all 89 streams eligible for Wild and Scenic designation in the new forest plan. I have

personally been a visitor to a number of those streams, and many more of them I hope to visit some day. 

 

 

Thanks for your consideration, 

 

 

Sincerely,

Henry Munter

Girdwood, AK 99587

henrymunter@gmail.com

 


